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Sayers, Margery

From: Jung, Deb

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 5:05 PM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please vote for Robinson Overlook to move forward

DebJung
Councilmember, District 4

Howard County Council

3430 Court House Dr., Ellicott City, MD 21043

410-313-2001

Sign-up for my District Update here.

From: Tina Horn <TinaHorn CAE@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 4:53 PM
To: Jung, Deb <djung@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please vote for Robinson Overlook to move forward

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Hi CouncilwomanJung!

I'm writing in support of Robinson Overlook, the affordable housing project planned for Grace Drive at Route

32.

There is need for affordable housing in that part of the county and these 50 units will make a respectable dent

in that need.

The best economic modeling available estimates that for every 100 typical affordable housing units built with

Low Income Housing Tax Credits, like Robinson Overlook, $827,000 in taxes are generated the first year and

$441/000 per hear thereafter.

The research also indicates that affordable housing will most likely have a neutral to positive effect on

surrounding property values, the average housing value in that Census tract is already over $650,000.

If we are to be the type of community we aspire to be/ we must welcome all of our neighbors.

Please support Robinson Overlook.

Sincerely

Christine (Tina) Horn



Sayers, Margery

From: Jung, Deb

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: CR97

DebJung
Councilmember, District 4

Howard County Council

3430 Court House Dr., Ellicott City, MD 21043

410-313-2001

Sign-up for my District Update here.

From: Ted P <tprzyzycki@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 2:14 PM
To: Jung, Deb <djung@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: CR97

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Ms.Jung,

as your constituent, I am writing to let you know that I am against both CR97 and your
intention to introduce a comprehensive redistricting plan for the 2020-2021 school year. I
request that you refocus your efforts to address school overcrowding and the budgetary
concerns of the schools. Adding more students, whose families are unable to afford the
taxes necessary to sustain the Howard County education system, is not the solution to
these problems.

thank you,

Ted Przyzycki


